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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children 
 
Year 6 School Journey:  5th to 7th July 2023 

 
Talking about Year 6 School Journey already?  Well, yes because we want to provide an adventurous 
residential trip for our Year 6 pupils.  This year we would like to celebrate the end of a hectic year 
and their time with us by going away in July next year. 
 
With this in mind, we have found a fabulous place to visit – Tolmers Scout Camp and Activity Centre.  
Situated about a mile from the historic village of Cuffley, the site comprises some 100 acres, with 
about 70 acres of grass interspersed with tree plantations, with the remaining 30 acres being 
woodland. It has the following advantages: 
 
 Accommodation in The Norfolk Lodge, a new state of the art facility 
 Close to school, the camp is approximately 7 miles from Bush Hill Park and only a short train 

ride away  
 A large hall and high-grade professional catering facilities (all meals will be provided) 
 Bedrooms with bunk-beds, sleeping 4-6, with toilets and shower facilities 
 Large dining Hall 
 A good range of adventure activities, led by fully trained and qualified specialists 
 A good mix of BHP teacher-led activities and fun-supervised free time 
 Owned and run by Scouts (tolmers.org.uk) 

 
 
Going on a residential school journey is a wonderful experience that stays in a child’s memory for 
years to come.  To find out more information, including costs, you are invited to an information 
meeting for Year 6 children and their parents and carers on:  Thursday 17th November at 5.00pm 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Anastasia Neocleous 
Deputy Headteacher 
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